Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Jamon Hohensee <Jamon_Hohensee@eogresources.com>
Sent: Sunday, November 4, 2018 12:23 PM

To: Griswold, Jim, EMNRD; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Subject: [EXT] EOG PW flow line release 11-3-18

Good afternoon, EOG has had a release from a produced water flow line north of Loving, NM yesterday afternoon. We
have isolated the line. It’s at the corner of 728 and Hwy 285. We estimate that approx 70+ bbls were released. We are
still gathering details on how much was recovered. | will be submitting a C141 with further details. Please let me know if
there are further questions.

Jamon Hohensee
EOG Environmental
432-556-8074



